UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS
219 SOUTH DEARBORN STREET
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604

CHAMBERS OF
REBECCA R. PALLMEYER 312-435-5600

October 13, 2022

Dear Dirksen Courthouse:

One individual who was last in the courthouse on October 11, 2022, has tested positive
for COVID-19. This individual was on the 2nd and 23rd floors. Individuals who had contact with

this person have been notified.

As COVID-19 restrictions have eased up, | am hoping that the need for and frequency of
these letters will ease up as well. Best of health to all of you!

Yours truly,

Rebecca R. Pallmeyer E;

Chief District Judge



